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Term 3 Week 6                                  Thursday 10 September 

Congratulations to Bruce and the Tierney Family on 

the birth of  a beautiful son and brother Buddy. 

Years 3-6 have been creating fantastic Australian Geographical Landscapes. 

Great Barrier Reef 

Jenolan Caves 

Phillip Island Lord Howe Island 

Shark Bay 

The Pinnacles 



 

 



 

From Claire’s Desk….   

To all our dear families: 

The term has flown by and still there is so much to do. 

Next week, on Friday 18 September, the school will be holding the annual Sports Fun 

Day. Please find attached the program for the day. Team colours are on the program 

and students are encouraged to wear a T Shirt with matching colours. A BBQ will be 

arranged to add to the festivities. We ask families to contribute a plate for morning tea. 

Unfortunately, parents and carers will not be allowed to attend the day’s activities, 

however we know our students will have plenty of fun.   

Book Week festivities are being arranged for early next term. Mrs Tillman Ryan has put 

out a flyer providing plenty of time for students and families to plan ahead for : 

‘ Curious Creatures  Wild Minds!’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, please contact staff if you have any concerns or queries. 

Regards  

Claire 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
WHS Matters 
 

On Monday 7 September a consultation meeting was held to discuss traffic safety 

matters at the school. 

The new signage from the Snowy Monaro Council was acknowledged and appears to 

be having a positive impact on speed. 

Several options have been raised to be considered. 

Do you love your Ooshies? 

If so from next week we ask that you do 

not bring them to school. Some are 

getting lost or mislaid and we end up 

with very sad children. 



 

 



 

 

“To catch the reader's attention, place an 

interesting sentence or quote from the story 

here.” 

Caption describing 

picture or graphic. 

 

Country Kids Club Michelago : Child care 

https://ccel.com.au/  

Contact number for Country Kids Club  - 6236 8305 

Casual Use: For those parents who may require casual use of the service, please fill in the 

forms as you also need to contact Centrelink. This is important as the documentation needs to be 

completed before you can access  the Child Care service.  

If you are a regular user of the service, please remember to call or text Country Learning if you 

change arrangements for the day or week.  
 

Michelago Playgroup 

 Postponed until further notice. 
 

Kinder Orientation 

Dates for Kindergarten Orientation in term 4 will be advised as soon as we receive 

direction from the Department of Education so as to comply with Covid-19 regulations. 

 

Important 

Coronavirus :  

 Please ensure any students who feel unwell do not attend school. 

 These students are required to stay at home. 

 Students must have a COVID test and  evidence of a negative confirmation is to be 

presented to the office before returning to school. 

 ABSENCES: Please remember—If your child is absent, the school must be 

informed by email, text, phone , verbal or written message. This affects roll call 

requirements. 

 

 

 

What’s happening at MPS 
 

Friday 18 September -  Sports Fun Day @ MPS 

Friday 25 September - Last day term 3 

Monday 12 October - First Day of Term 4 

Friday 16 October - Sport Day 

 

 

https://ccel.com.au/


 

 


